
Clorox Recalls Select Pine-Sol Due To Potential Microbial Contamination 
 

Recall Date:  25 October 2022    
 

Description:  The Clorox Company issued a voluntary product recall to the consumer level of 
select lot codes of Pine-Sol® products with date codes beginning with the prefix “A4” and followed 
by a five-digit number of 22249 or lower due to potential microbial contamination.  For a complete 
list of affected products please visit the CPSC website. 

 

The following products were sold at The Exchange: 

Product 
Description UPC Lot Codes Image 

PINE-SOL 
LEMON FRESH  

28OZ 
041294401876 

A422249 or lower 
(affected product codes will start with 
“A4” and the first five digits following 

should be 22249 or lower) 

 

PINE-SOL 
LEMON FRESH  

48 OZ 

 
041294401999 

 
Hazard: The recalled products may contain bacteria, including Pseudomonas aeruginosa, an 
environmental organism found widely in soil and water. People with weakened immune systems 
or external medical devices who are exposed to Pseudomonas aeruginosa face a risk of serious 
infection that may require medical treatment. The bacteria can enter the body if inhaled, through 
the eyes, or through a break in the skin. People with healthy immune systems are usually not 
affected by the bacteria.  
 

Remedy: Consumers who have products matching the above description in their possession 
should stop using it immediately and contact Pine-Sol® at pinesolrecall.com for instructions to 
request a refund.  
 

Incidents/Injuries: To date, no illnesses or incidents related to these products have been 
reported.  
 

Sold at: Exchanges and other retailers. 
 

Consumer Contact:  If consumers have further questions, you may call 1-855-378-4982. 
 

Manufacturer: CLOROX SALES CO 
 

Recall #: 22-031 

https://www.cpsc.gov/Recalls/2023/Clorox-Recalls-Pine-Sol-Scented-Multi-Surface-Cleaners-CloroxPro-Pine-Sol-All-Purpose-Cleaners-and-Clorox-ProfessionalTM-Pine-Sol-Lemon-Fresh-Cleaners-Due-to-Risk-of-Exposure-to-Bacteria-1
http://www.pinesolrecall.com/
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